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Induction program on PHP

To Compete the recent technology, Computer science Department organizes training of induction
program on PHP which motivates to the students of B.Sc. (cs), M.Sc(cs) , B. Sc.

The program has been started by welcoming of respected chief guest Mr. Miller Khandar CEO of Pahila
job.com, Principal Dr ).S.Dargad sir, HOD Dr L.V.Thakare , Co-ordinator Mrs S.A. Jaju., Career and
Placement Member Dr. R. B. Shinde, Mr. Shetkar sir(Marathi Dept), and Ms. M.N. pandit Mam(English
dept) join this program. Introductory Speech is given by Dr R.B. Shinde. In this introduction they said
how to focus on new technology, how to get training, technology market values, projects where to
apply. Principal sir said that every student must be active with digital india because your thinking has
the power to change the world and making this world better place for everyone by these guidelines
student inspired .After that motivational speech given by principle sir to the students. Dr.L.V.Thakare Sir
guided and encourage to the students for this Induction program.

Mr. Miller Khandar said what should be learn during academic education and other knowledge must
know during their life . Also he guided how to develop web technology and how to get recruited for the
job and how this program will be helpful for their carrier.

The program conducted on 22 July 2019 at 11.00am to 2.00 pm.

For this program Anchoring Done by Mr. M. B. Sugare and vote of thanks given by Patil S.D. All staff
members of comp sci. Dept Ms. S. V. kale, Mrs. A. G. Kutwad, Mrs. s. S Kulkarni, Mrs. N. R. Shinde, Mr.
V.G. Kulkarni and all students of computer science department are attended this program.
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Guest Mr. Millar Khandhar, CEO of Pahilajob.com Addressing to Students in the
Induction Program on PHP.

Staff of Computer Science Department & Students Attending the Induction
Program on PHP.




